Pelsall Lane, Rushall, Walsall, WS4 1NG

Tel: 01922 682300

Email: postbox@rushall.walsall.sch.uk
Website: www.rushall.walsall.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Bargh B.Ed. (Hons) MA NPQH Head of School: Mrs L O'Brien B.A. (Hons) MA PGCE





Thursday 6th December 2018

Dear Parents,

You may remember way back in October the children at Rushall and Oakwood participated in a school federation singing project where we recorded a CD.

We had an engineer called Mark and a professional mobile recording studio visit both schools and all the children were involved in the CD recording, singing songs with their class as well as with the whole school.

I am proud to announce that our school has now completed the exciting project and we now have a fabulous North Star Federation CD with songs by Oakwood and Rushall. Each of the songs the children recorded, have been compiled into one CD called 'Working Together, Singing Together!'

The CDs are now available to buy and are going to be sold by the school at £8.00 each and profits raised will go towards school funds. The CDs are strictly limited edition and you can't buy them in the shops. As well as a great memento for the children to own their own CD which they could even listen to in the car, we are sure you will enjoy it too and with Christmas coming up they might make wonderful stocking fillers or a great present for loved ones!

They will be available to buy at our Christmas Fayre or you can order your CD copies by filling out the slip below and returning it to school.

Thank you for your continued support!

Kind Regards

Kate Bargh

Executive Headteacher













